
 

 

Weekly Update 
 

Welcome back to the Summer Term. I trust you had a lovely Easter and were able to enjoy some of 
the beautiful weather that we are currently experiencing. 

 
We have had a calm, purposeful start on both sites. The local elections have given us the ideal  

opportunity to talk about democracy and why it is important to base your choices on the right values. 
 

Thursday saw all the staff join together on the Cornwallis site. Lunchtime staff from the Grenville site 
came and learnt from the Junior staff. In the afternoon Mrs. Evans and Miss. Marriott gave  

demonstration Read Write Inc sessions for staff to go and observe. It was great to see staff learning 
from each other and for the pupils to see this. 

 
The highlight of the day was when one Year 5 boy sought out his old Reception teacher and told her 
of the impact she had had on his learning and how thankful he was for having her as his first teacher. 

 
Next week we will share with you the dates for this term so that you have them in advance. 

22nd March 2024 

 

Newsletter        2nd May 2025 

 Every week we want to celebrate some of the amazing achievements of our pupils. 
School  
Rules 

 
1. Be safe 
 
2.  Be kind and  
 respectful 
 
3.  Be ready 

School  
Values 

 
Kindness 

 
Courage 

 
Loyalty 

Class Star Writer Star Problem Solver  Silver Cup 

Turtles  Hazel B Hattie Abdulmatin 

Octopus  Rou Jake Arthur 

Seahorses Hugo Brodie Roman 

Starfish Harry L Olivia Jacob 

Lobsters George P Lexi Benjamin 

Sealions Callie Alexander Jayden 

 Star of the Week 

 3 Maple Chetan 

3 Oak Charlie-James 

4 Cherry Mary-Ellen and Mylo 

4 Willow Oliver 

5 Birch Ethan 

5 Rowan Noah, Robin and Ethan 

6 Pine Tiana 

6 Ash Kevin 

Equipping Children for a World of Possibilities 



 

 

Date Grenville Site 
Infant 

Cornwallis Site 
Junior 

Both 

Monday 5th May   
BANK HOLIDAY 
School closed 

Wednesday 7th May 
Reception Trip to West 

Lodge Farm Park 
  

Week commencing 
12th May 

 
Year 6 Standard  

Assessment Tasks 
 

Monday 19th May   Class Photographs 

26th May—30th May   May Half Term 

Week commencing 
2nd June 

 
Year 4 Multiplication 

Check 
 

Week commencing 
9th June 

Year 1 Phonic Screening 
Check 

  

Friday 18th July   Last day of term 

REMINDER 
 

Monday is a Bank Holiday so there is no school on either site. 
 

 



 

 

Friends PTA News 

Our pre-loved uniform cupboard has had a transformation!  Massive thank you to Dean 
McNulty for collecting some lovely new shelving so that the uniform is easier to access.  Also to 
Nik McNulty and Kay Brooks for sorting out the uniform.  Special thanks go to Belle McNulty for 

helping to load all the new stock onto our website - thanks Belle! 
 

We will let you know when we will be having a collection of uniform.  Thank you for your  
continued support. 

 
Huge thanks also to Claire Fingleton. 

I'm sure you will all agree that the staff have done an amazing job taking on the before and 
after school wrap around care in the interim!  We really appreciate you stepping in to ensure 
that we still have this.  Friends of Henry Hinde have left some treats in each staffroom to say 

thank you!  
 

 
 

Pupils at the Grenville site will be excited to get outdoors  
in this glorious weather and take advantage of the uplifted 

sandpit area staff have worked hard on 
 

Donations by Friends of Henry Hinde,  
made possible by you! 



 

 



 

 


